
TELL CONGRESS: You Want 
Options & Price Transparency 
For Health Care

Everyday Americans, like you, can let your representative know that 
you back policies that increase your options and provide greater cost 
transparency for health care.

HERE ARE FOUR THINGS YOU CAN SAY TO YOUR CONGRESSPERSON:

You expect hospitals to follow  
new rules to provide transparent 
pricing information to patients. 

1
Government health care 
plans, like Medicare, should 
reimburse health care 
providers equally for the 
same services. 

3

Congress should level the playing 
field between hospital and 
independent physician practices,  
so that independent physicians  
can continue to provide less costly, 
high-quality care to people in  
their communities.

2
You want telemedicine  
to remain an option  
post-pandemic.
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Visit congress.gov/contact-us to find out how to 
email or call your Congressional representative.

As the leading voice of independent urology group practices in the United States, LUGPA believes in 
a patient’s right to choose their physician. LUGPA actively educates policymakers to ensure increased 
accessibility, price transparency and a fair and competitive provider marketplace. To learn more about 
LUGPA and our policy priorities, visit www.lugpa.org/policy-advocacy.
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